Representative Director of East Japan Railway Company (JR East)
Mr. Tetsuro Tomita

JR East 1o be requested 1o withdraw dismissal and reinstate 1,047 Japan National Railways (JNR) workers,

according 1o the decision of the Supreme Court

On June 30, 2015, regarding to the case of non-re-employment of some union members of National Railway Motive Power Union of Chiba
(Doro-Chiba), the Supreme Court upheld and finalized the following Tokyo High Court ruling;

“It is duly acknowledged that the Japanese National Railways

JNR) did not write down the names of Doro-Chiba members on
UNR) Name Address

the list of candidates to be rehired by the East Japan Railway

Company (JR East), having a purpose and motive to discriminate

and unfairly treat the members of unions opposing the division

and privatization of JNR (intension of unfair labor practice), and

plotting out the criteria not to enroll on the list.”

“The dismissed workers held the potential to be employed by

the Japan Railways (JR) in an appreciable extent.”

According to the decision of the Supreme Court affirming the

unfair labor practice done by JNR, we demand for JR East to

employ the dismissed workers.”

Contact:

Nationwide Movement against the Division and Privatization of National Railways and for the Withdrawal of the Dismissal of 1047 National Railway
Workers (Nationwide Movement of National Railway Struggle)

Address: DC Kaikan Bldg. 3F, 2-8 Kaname-cho Chuo-ku Chiba-shi, Chiba-pref. 260-0017



Phone: 043 (222) 7207, Fax: 043 (224) 7197, E-mail: doro-chiba@doro-chiba.org




